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LEGAL NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

 

 

 The Town of Simsbury is accepting sealed proposals from individuals or firms for the full operating 

responsibilities, including all equipment, of a Bulky Waste and Recycling Transfer Facility at 66 

Wolcott Road in Simsbury.  An Information Package is available, free of charge, at the Public Works 

Department, 66 Town Forest Road, Simsbury, CT  06070. 

 

 Inspection of the site may be arranged by contacting Tom Roy, P.E., Director of Public Works, at 

658-3272. 

 

 To be considered, sealed proposals, endorsed “Bulky Waste and Recycling Transfer Facility 

Operations” shall be received at the office of the Finance Director, no later than 11:00 a.m. (EST), 

Thursday, June 17, 2010.  Proposals may be delivered to the Town of Simsbury, Finance Director, at 933 

Hopmeadow Street, Simsbury, or mailed to PO Box 495, Simsbury, CT 06070-0495. 

 

 The Town of Simsbury reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, or to waive defects in same, 

if it be deemed in the best interest of the Town of Simsbury. 

 

 Simsbury is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer. 

 

 

 

Tom Roy, P.E. 

Director of Public Works 

 

 

May 19, 2010 
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